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PRIVATE AND GONFIDENTIAL

16th March, 1948,

/

Dear lire Bennett,

" MOHARCI! OF BERIUDA"

I am in receipt of your letter of the 12th
Harch, and in reply I have to say that we have
received confirmation from the lMinistry of Transpoirt
that this ship is not to be sold to the Argentine
but is to be restored to a suitable condition for
enigrant service to Australia.

In the circumstances, it will not be
necossary to ask you to take any further action
in the natter,

Yours sincerely,
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